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Events! 
  

1/09/22 - 8/09/22 is “Getting To Know You” week as we have got some new children starting at our 
Nursery. We will be supporting and encouraging all new children to make some new friends.  

13/09/22- Roald Dahl Day- The children will be listening to stories from Roald Dahl books.  They will also 
do tuff tray activities and create lots of pictures for this event. 

19/09/22- Recycling Week- All the children in the nursery will be learning all about recycling and why we 
recycle.  The children will also carry out their own recycling such as taking card and plastic to our brown 
recycling bin, litter picking and much more………. 

 

 

Parents Notice 

Term Time Only children return 5th September, we hope you have enjoyed your time off nursery and we 
look forward to hearing all your exciting stories and adventures from home.  

Please can parents/careers put your mobile phone away when entering the building as we are keeping 
our children safe. 

Funding for 2- and 3-year old’s - Please can you make sure you update your funding code and check if 
your child is eligible to claim for 15 or 30 hours. 

Just a gentle reminder to let us know if your child is going to be absent from nursery due to holiday, 
sickness and/or medical appointments. 

All new children, please can you email over a few family photographs for our family album if you have 
not already. 
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Employee of the month 
Employee of the month goes to Sarah for working hard within the nursery and going above and 
beyond to help out across all 3 of our rooms!  Well Done Sarah! 

 

News from around the rooms… 

 Baby Bees                        

This month Baby Bees have enjoyed taking part in tasting different 
fruits such as lemon, melon and strawberries. The Baby Bees 
children have also enjoyed different messy play activities such as 
rice, flour and spaghetti. 

Baby Bees have also celebrated World Ice Cream Day, by creating 
their own Ice cream using shaving foam and sprinkles. 

Baby Bees took part in creating and colouring a picture for national     
Colour Book Day. 

 

   Honey Bees  

Honey Bees have enjoyed creating a dog and playing ‘pin the tail on the 
dog’ for National Dog Day.  

The children have also enjoyed participating in an egg and spoon race 
and obstacle courses to promote National Sports Day. 

Honey Bees have also created their own lion pictures, using different 
types of pasta and coloured card for World Lion Day.  
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Bizzy Bees 

This month Bizzy Bees have been helping our school leavers, using  
activities to promote their maths skills, learning about hot and 
cold, recognising numbers and letter formation. 

Bizzy Bees children also completed colouring in pictures which 
they picked for themselves to promote National Colouring Book 
Day. 

The Bizzy Bee children enjoyed celebrating their graduation day 
by dressing up in their hats and gowns and receiving their 
certificates and presents.  We had such an amazing day, and we 
will miss all our children that are going to school.  Good luck to all our 
Bizzy Bee children in your new schools. 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones.  Please also look 
at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please contact me and I will be happy to help. 
Shirley, Jenny and the staff team. 
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